
From: Patrick Ethen 

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 1:02 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward1 

Subject: Midway Stadium Proposal 

 

Councilmen Thao: 

 
This is an email for Council Member Dai Thao Letting him know that both 

residents (Jennifur Ruth and Patrick Ethen) at 1291 Selby Ave. fully support 
and are truly excited about the proposed Midway Stadium plan! If he needs 

something further from us please give me a call! 
 

--  

Patrick Thomas Ethen 

 


